


2) I also suggest making the reporting date for Full Reporting Non-Participating
diƯerent (track 1 in the oƯicial revised proposal, track 2 in my alternative), either:

a. Make them due on the 15th or 20th of the month, allowing treasurers to focus
the first ten days of the month on Participating Campaigns, which would be
of interest to the public. This does not reduce public transparency since right
now many Non-Participating Campaigns are likely to file “no activity” reports,
reports with minimal activity, and this is a net gain from today with
indeterminate filing dates.

b. Better yet, make them due once a quarter, like many states do. Again, does
not reduce transparency since there is a definitive due date, which is still a
net gain from today where there are indeterminate due dates. And would
make more the most sense if a campaign is likely going to report bank
interest, bank fees, and maybe minor expenses like a PO Box or Website
Fees.

3) Next, I would suggest a commitment from PDC to make it easy to file “no activity”
reports “en masse” in ORCA and in any other treasurer software, such as a “multi-
select” functionality or “select all” button to file for many campaigns in one single
motion, otherwise it becomes very painful to many idle campaigns one at a time
(imagine the drudgery), and, more importantly to also make it easy for a treasurer to
switch many campaigns to mini-reporting every January “en masse”

a. Letting idle campaigns switch to mini reporting every January can be an easy
“relief valve” for those campaigns that might have minor expenses like bank
fees or PO Box or website fees, and minor income like bank interest, by
committing to raising no more than $7K this year and spending no more than
$7K this year.

b. Alternatively, perhaps there should be some mechanism for “no activity”
reports to exempt minor things like bank fees or bank interest, like “no
activity above $x dollars.”

c. Again, imagine the drudgery of having to deal with many idle campaigns. How
can we balance the drudgery on treasurers (and expense on campaigns) for
minimal public benefit? En Masse filing is going to help a lot.

4) Finally, I agree with Edwards’ that we can customize the reporting dates for Full
Reporting Participating campaigns, retaining additional C-4 reports on certain “day
marks” when valuable, instead of a blanket “twice a month during campaign
season.”




